
Email sent to Y6 parents on Tuesday 5th March 2024: 

 

 

Dear Year 6 parents and carers,  

  

MOCK SATS WEEK (w/b 11th March) 

  

This is just a short note to let you know that next week (w/b 11th March), we 

will be having our Mock-SATs week.  During this week, the children will sit the 

2023 KS2 SATs papers in reading, maths and grammar.  We try to organise the 

week so that it matches, as closely as possible, the arrangements for the actual 

SATs week in May (Monday13th-Thursday 16th).  From experience, we have 

found that this helps the children feel more settled in the run up to the 

statutory tests as they know exactly what to expect.  

  

We thank you for your continued support this year. 

  

Please do contact us if you have any questions.  

  

Year 6 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


